[bookmark: _GoBack]ClearView Healthcare Partners has continued to work on our project to understand the experiences of people living with sickle cell disease. Some of you may know of us from our prior work with sickle cell disease – it’s an area that we are devoting a lot of effort and time to lately. ClearView is sending out a survey which will be used to help develop new treatments for pain crises, and we would love for you to be a part of it! If you complete the survey, you will be paid $100 for your time. Please email Wes at wesley.durand@clearviewhcp.com to get a password and link for the survey if you experiences pain crises from sickle cell disease. 
